
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF WELLTON 

Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Consultant – Comprehensive Plan Update 

The Town of Wellton hereby solicits proposals from qualified Consultants to provide a 

Comprehensive Plan Update.  Proposals will be received until 2:00 p.m. local Arizona time on 

January 31, 2023, at Town Hall, Town of Wellton, 28634 Oakland Avenue, P.O. Box 67, Wellton, AZ 

85356. 

The successful proposer will perform for the Town of Wellton to update the Town’s 

Comprehensive Plan.  The request for proposal package may be obtained by calling Yolanda 

Galindo, Grants Director at (928) 785-3348. 

This announcement does not commit the Town of Wellton to award a contract or to pay any 

costs incurred in the preparation of applications.  The Town of Wellton reserves the right to accept or 

reject, in whole or in part, all applications submitted and/or to cancel this announcement.  Proposals 

received after the deadline will be returned unopened.  

Town of Wellton, Arizona 

Richard March 
Town Manager 

Yuma Sun: 1/8/2023 & 1/15/2023 


